EVRA NEWSLETTER



EVRA Newsletter OCTOBER 2018

We would all like to wish Fran the very best on her pending arrival! Fran has been a huge part of EVRA's success from the very beginning, and the team will really miss her. Thank-you for all of your hard work and commitment to the trial Fran!



In This Issue:

- Investigator Meeting
- Interim Trial Manager
- EVRA Extension Phase
- Data Entry and final sign off



EVRA INVESTIGATOR MEETING

A reminder that we will be holding a quick catch up Investigator meeting and drinks reception during The Vascular Societies' Annual Scientific Meeting in Glasgow on the Thursday 29th November 2018 at 18:00pm. This will be in the Crowne Plaza Glasgow which is next to the conference venue, please RSVP by email to the trial manager (evratrial@imperial.ac.uk).





Interim Trial Manager

Jocelyn Mora has now joined the EVRA team as Trial Manager while Fran is on maternity leave. Jocelyn has previously worked as a monitor for the Imperial College London sponsor office. She is looking forward to working with sites during the EVRA extension phase, her email address is j.mora@imperial.ac.uk, telephone 02033117371.

EVRA Extension Phase

October 2018 - March 2019

The extension phase is now underway with sites collecting follow-up data from trial participants. Each site will have an 'Extension Training Visit' from the EVRA co-ordination office prior to data collection. Please check when each participant is due for follow-up, and liaise with Jocelyn if there are any queries.

Also a reminder of the importance of collecting the EQ-5D, SF-36 and AVVQ health questionnaires to measure our participants quality of life. In order to minimise the amount of missing data, if these are not returned by post, please send a reminder or collect via the telephone where possible. Thank-you!

INFORM EXTENSION FOLLOW-UP DATA:



Please note: If you are unable to contact a patient for follow-up or they are deceased, and all data will be collected from the patient's notes/GP, then please enter the date of visit (DOV) as the last date of contact (rather than the date you attempted to collect the data). Please contact the trial office with any queries!

Data Entry & PI Final Sign-Off

As research sites start to enter follow-up data onto InForm, the EVRA trial office will be cleaning the data for analysis, raising any queries as we go. We will be in touch with any queries, but thank-you to all for keeping data entry up to date to ensure all data is entered and queries answered by the

31st March 2019!



A quick note that once data entry is complete, PIs will be required to sign-off the extension data to confirm it is accurate. We will be in touch closer to the time to remind sites how to complete this.

CONTACT DETAILS

EVRA Trial Co-ordinating Office Section of Vascular Surgery, Room 4E03 Imperial College London, Charing Cross Hospital London W6 8RF, UK Phone 0203 311 7371

Trial Website: http://www.evrastudy.org



